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NOTIFICATION LETTER NO. 1 

 
June 2, 2021 

 
 
This notification letter shall become part of the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for the above 
referenced project. 
 
Questions and Responses: 
 
1. QUESTION: There were no indoor air quality samples mentioned in the RFQ. Are these                
               needed? 
     ANSWER:    No. 
 
2. QUESTION:  Are laboratories considered as subconsultants? 
    ANSWER:     Yes 
 
3. QUESTION: Regarding Management and Approach, is it okay to submit example reports 
    from different project sites? 
    ANSWER:     Yes. 
 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged.  
 

 

 
 
Micheal Ricketson 
Contracts Specialist  
CITY OF PHOENIX 
DESIGN AND CONSTRUCTION PROCUREMENT 
 
 

************************END OF NOTIFICATION************************ 


